
Jennett’s Park CE Primary School 
Head Teacher: Mrs Elizabeth Savage 

3 Tawny Owl Square,  
Jennett’s Park, Bracknell RG12 8EB 

T: 01344 301269  

 secretary@jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk 

 

   
1 | P a g e  

 

25.6.20 
Re return to school offer 
 
Dear Parents and Carers in Year 5,  
 
I am writing to you as you had responded that you wished to take us up on our offer of a place. Excitingly we have had 37 
children respond that they would like a space.  
 
This means that we will not be able to offer every morning sessions. I know some of you may be disappointed but we do 
not have ANY other space or staff.  
 
There are 2 pods set up in our hall which will be deep cleaned between the two classes. 
 
You will not need to book in.  
 
Mrs Sibley and Mrs Ilyas will ring you regarding their return before their first session.  
 
Sessions are 8:45- 12:15. Children will need to bring their own water bottle, snack and wear suitable clothing and footwear. 
They will need to bring a pencil case. They will not get / need to bring lunch. Children can walk home after sessions if you 
wish- just tell Mrs Ilyas or Mrs Sibley in the morning.  
 
Temperatures are taken on entry and anyone too high is asked to not come in for safety sake. (See Risk assessment)  
 
Sessions are until the end of term:  
 

Date  Class 

Wednesday 1st July 2020 
 

Peacocks + Y5 Key workers 

Friday 3rd July  Mockingbirds + Y5 Key workers 

  

Monday and Tuesday 6th / 7th  July  Peacocks + Y5 Key workers 

Thursday and Friday 9th  / 10th July Mockingbirds + Y5 Key workers 

  

Monday and Tuesday  13th  / 14th July  Peacocks + Y5 Key workers 

Thursday and Friday 16th / 17th July Mockingbirds + Y5 Key workers 

 
We will focus on wellbeing, social work and beginning to tackle lost learning.  
 
We are very excited to see them re-join us 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Elizabeth Savage 
Headteacher  
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